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Civil Rights panel discussion set 
Feb. 2 at Palo Alto College 

 
Palo Alto College has scheduled a Civil Rights panel discussion as part of Black History Month on    

Feb. 2 from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center. Panelists for the discussion include: 

 

• Dr. Cheryl Davis, dentist 

• Dr. Leo Edwards, physician 

• Professor Al Kauffman, St. Mary’s School of Law 

• Jane Velasquez, community activist 

 

For more information, contact Oliver B. Jones, assistant professor of government, at 486-3144. 

Palo Alto College, one of the Alamo Colleges, is a fully accredited community college located on 

the Southside of San Antonio with 9,000 students. It awards associate degrees and short-term certificates 

and offers non-credit continuing education classes. The campus is located at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-

410 and Texas Hwy. 16 or online at alamo.edu/pac. 
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